
February 19, 1998 

 

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS 

 

Ms. Tina Houston 

Supervisory Archivist 

Lyndon Baines Johnson Library 

2313 Red River Street 

Austin, Texas 78705 

 

Re: Warren Commission Documents Referred to LBJ Library 

 

Dear  Tina: 

 

I spoke with Regina Greenwell this morning regarding the set of Warren Commission records found 

at NARA which appear to have LBJ Library restrictions.  Since the documents in question have been 

assigned Warren Commission RIF numbers, it wasn’t possible for Regina to check them against the 

Library’s data base.  Therefore, we decided that the best course of action would be to send copies of 

these records, identified on the attached list, directly to you to determine their current status.  I 

believe most of these are duplicates which have probably already been opened.  As these records are 

clearly assassination-related, the Review Board would like to ensure that they are available to the 

public.  In the event that these records are still  subject to donor restrictions, we request the LBJ 

Library take the necessary steps to authorize their release. 

 

We intend to resolve remaining outstanding issues regarding Warren Commission records by the next 

Board meeting scheduled for March 10.  If possible, we would appreciate your response to this 

request on or before March 6. 

 

Once again, we appreciate your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Irene F. Marr 

Senior Analyst 

 



Enclosures 


